
From: Stephanie Cain <Stephanie.Cain@sjroberts.com>  
Sent: 16 June 2021 16:54 
To: Brace, Carl <Carl.Brace@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Cc: Neil Jones <Neil.Jones@sjroberts.com> 
Subject: RE: 210373 - Wyson Lane 
 
Dear Carl,  
 
Thank you for your email. The attached information addresses all drainage comments.  
 
Should you need any further information relating to the above application, please do not hesitate to 
contact me.  
 
Regards 
 

Stephanie Cain 
Architectural Technician 
Email: Stephanie.Cain@sjroberts.com 
Tel: 01743 891858  |  |  Ext: 2055 
  

 

 

  

SJ Roberts Construction 
Lowfield > Marton > Welshpool > Powys > SY21 8
JX 
> 01743 891858 > enquiries@sjroberts.com 
  

SJRoberts Construction Ltd, A Member of the SJRoberts Group, registered in England and Wales under number 03153914 and with 
its registered office at Lowfield, Marton, Welshpool, Powys, SY21 8JX (Tel: 01743 891858) 

 
The information transmitted, including attachments, is intended only for the person(s) or entity to which it is addressed and may 
contain confidential and/or privileged material. Any review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action in 

reliance upon this information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you received this in error 
please contact the sender and destroy any copies of this information. Any opinions or other information in this email that do not 

relate to the official business of SJRoberts Construction are neither given nor endorsed by it.  
 

WARNING: Computer viruses can be transmitted via email. The recipient should check this email and any attachments for the 
presence of viruses. The company accepts no liability for any damage caused by any virus transmitted by this email. E-mail 

transmission cannot be guaranteed to be secure or error-free as information could be intercepted, corrupted, lost, destroyed, arrive 
late or incomplete, or contain viruses. The sender therefore does not accept liability for any errors or omissions in the contents of 
this message, which arise as a result of e-mail transmission. WARNING: Although the company has taken reasonable precautions to 

ensure no viruses are present in this email, the company cannot accept responsibility for any loss or damage arising from the use of 
this email or attachments. 
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From: Brace, Carl <Carl.Brace@herefordshire.gov.uk>  
Sent: 15 June 2021 16:04 
To: Stephanie Cain <Stephanie.Cain@sjroberts.com> 
Subject: 210373 - Wyson Lane 
Importance: High 
 
Dear Stephanie 
 
I’m drafting the Committee Report for the above however the attached drainage comments require 
addressing and an in principle response thereafter from relevant colleagues of no objection 
 
If the requested details described therewithin can be submitted at your earliest convenience I will then 
reconsult Drainage and Welsh Water as necessary 
 
Regards 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Carl Brace BSc (Hons), MA, MRTPI 
Economy and Place Directorate 
Principal Planning Officer 
Development Management 
Tel | 01432 261947 
 

 
                                             
 
Council's Homepage www.herefordshire.gov.uk 
Planning Homepage https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/planning/ 
Search Planning Applications https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/planning-and-building-
control/development-control/search-and-comment-on-planning-applications/ 

 
 
“Any opinion expressed in this e-mail or any attached files are those of the individual and not necessarily 
those of Herefordshire Council or Wye Valley NHS Trust. You should be aware that Herefordshire Council 
and Wye Valley NHS Trust monitors its email service. This e-mail and any attached files are confidential 
and intended solely for the use of the addressee. This communication may contain material protected 
by law from being passed on. If you are not the intended recipient and have received this e-mail in error, 
you are advised that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing or copying of this e-mail is strictly 
prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error please contact the sender immediately and destroy 
all copies of it.”  
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